
 
 

NOTES ABOUT THE NASHOBA YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE 

 

The Nashoba Youth Basketball league continues to monitor the guidelines provided 

by the State of Massachusetts and our local school districts. We are working to 

determine our best plan of action with concerns  regarding our 2020-2021 Fall/Winter 

season. We are not able to open registration at this time. We would expect to have 

further information concerning basketball for Nashoba by October 1, 2020. Please 

continue to check our website for any further updates. 

 

Guidelines for youth sports in Massachusetts can be found on the mass.gov website 

https://www.mass.gov/doc/safety-standards-for-youth-and-adult-amateur-sports-

activities-phase-iii-step-1/download   
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